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16/09/2022  11:33:192022/3030/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Objection: the building work will impact the Narrow single lane carriageway of of Agincourt Road significantly. 

No no no justification or business case has been given to support this development. There is no no detailing of 

how current facilities we are not able to be by utilising and require additional space. The structure proposed 

will add the equivalent of a timber Framed shipping container to face onto the conservation area around this 

part of Gospel Oak. It is not clear why part of the existing playground needs to be taken up removing this as 

an asset for the existing School. No investigation has been undertaken into whether similar space is available 

within close proximity eg. the chapel facilities nearby on Agincourt Road or similar. A cheaper solution in the 

short-term and long-term may be found in rental of rooms in nearby properties. This will achieve the aim of 

removing pupils when needed into a safe and quiet environment without the disruption which will impact the 

entire south end green, Fleet road,Agincourt Road, Crecy Rd, Mansfield Road and Southampton Road areas 

for the duration of this build.
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